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August 20, 2018 
 
 
To:  Kansas State University Faculty Senate 
 
From:  Mustaque Hossain, Ph.D., P.E.   
 Chair, General Grievance Board 
 College of Engineering/Department of Civil Engineering  
 
Re:  Grievance actions during the 2017-2018 Academic Year 
 
During the 2017-2018 academic year I received one formal request for grievance hearing. 
 
I received a grievance hearing request from a tenure-track faculty member in the College of 
Business regarding denial of tenure and promotion. The request was denied because it was based 
on “imprecise” grounds.  
 
I feel honored to serve in this capacity, and I thank the Faculty Senate for giving me the 
opportunity to serve. I would also like to thank the Faculty Senate, the University Administration 
and my College for the support.  
 


